Raystown Lake – July 10, 2016
On July 10th, fourteen teams from Tri State Bass Circuit competed on Raystown Lake.  This picturesque body of water runs through the northern Appalachian foothills of western Pennsylvania, the lake has a great population of largemouth and smallmouth bass and offers anglers multiple ways to fish.  The lake welcomed anglers with sunny skies and warm weather.  In the winner’s circle was the team of Stanton/Richards with a sack weighing 15.39 pounds largemouth and smallmouth bass, including the big fish of the day, a 5.50 pound largemouth.  Second place went to team Fink/Gregg with a 11.84 bag of largemouth bass.  Second big fish went to team Shaw/Shaw, who brought a 4.28 largemouth bass to the scales.  We would like to thank all teams who participated in this event, without whose support we would be unable to have a circuit. A special thank you to all those who help to put this tournament together, especially Ron and Donna DeWitt, and Ron Davis for their continued assistance.  A very special thank you to Willetts Systems for their circuit sponsorship and who without their continued support, this web site would not be possible.

